
 

May 1, 2023 

Dear Keeneyville District 20 Families, 

It is hard to believe that it is May and that we are already looking ahead to summer programs and next school year!  
We have a few reminders to help our families navigate this busy month, please mark your calendars with these 
upcoming important dates: 

1. Monday 5/1 - Registration for Next School Year 2023-2024:  Now open for all grades.  Go to 
https://www.esd20.org/registration for all instructions and links.  Early Bird Discount of $50 off $150 
registration fee if complete registration by 5/31.  Kindergarten and new families must submit proof of 
residency documents to their school office.  Returning Grades 1-8 families do not need to submit documents 
as we are utilizing a third-party service to verify residency.  There may be instances where returning families 
are asked to provide additional information if we are unable to verify residency online. 

2. Monday, 5/1 to Friday 5/12 – Registration for D20 Summer School & NEW Exploration Camp: Now open for 
all D20 incoming Kindergarten through outgoing 8th Grade.  Must attend D20 Summer School to be eligible to 
attend new afternoon Exploration Camp.  Both free programs will be held at Waterbury School and include 
breakfast/lunch and transportation.  See flyer for all details:  ENGLISH / SPANISH 

Register for D20 Summer School (mornings)   

Register for D20 Exploration Camp (afternoons) 

3. Tuesday, 5/9 - Registration Open House (4-7pm at Spring Wood):  Any family in the district can attend this 
Open House for in-person assistance with the online registration process for the new school year 2023-24.  
Laptops and interpreters also available.  See flyer for all details:  ENGLISH / SPANISH 

4. Saturday, 5/13 –Citizenship Workshop (9am at Spring Wood):  World Relief is hosting a workshop at Spring 
Wood for families seeking American Citizenship.  Contact World Relief to RSVP or ask questions.  See flyer for 
all details:  ENGLISH / SPANISH 

5. Friday, 5/19 – School Improvement Day (AM CLASSES ONLY, NO AFTERNOON CLASSES) 

6. Tuesday, 5/23 - Newcomer Family Registration (4-7pm at Spring Wood):  In-person assistance, laptops, and 
interpreters available for Newcomer Families to complete the online registration process for the new school 
year 2023-24.  Community resources and information will also be shared for summer programs and services.  
Contact D20 Family Liaison, Estefania at ebravo@esd20.org with any questions. 

7. Friday, 5/26 – 8Th Grade Promotion Ceremony (6pm at Lake Park High School, West Campus, Main Gym) 

8. Wednesday, 5/31 – Last Day of School (Full Day of School) 

Please contact your school office or email info@esd20.org with any questions.  Thank you! 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Dr. Omar Castillo 
Superintendent 
Keeneyville ESD20 


